Memo

Ian Baillie Primary School

September 16, 2010
Beth McCarthy

Volunteers
A big thank you to those parents who were able to come to “Meet the Teacher Night” at Ian Baillie Primary School last evening. If you were unable to attend, and plan to volunteer at the school this year, please stop in and pick up the new volunteer package from the office. If stopping in is inconvenient, just send me a note and I will send the volunteer package home with your child. Thanks! 
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